Dear [Parishioner],

It is with great concern for you and your family that I write to you, as our uncertainty about the Coronavirus continues. I look forward to the time we can celebrate Mass again as a community. As a parish, we have not encountered a situation such as this. Without your support, we will struggle to continue our ministries to those in need. 

Jesus Christ, despite many challenges, continued to share the Good News with the people. Jesus multiplied the loaves and fish into a meal for thousands. He brought comfort to those who were hungry, both physically and spiritually. We look to our faith in Christ to provide both. 

With your financial commitment, our parish will be able to continue serving His people both physically and spiritually.  Please consider donating to our parish family, either by giving online at [parish website giving link] or by mailing your envelope to [parish address].  
In gratitude,

[Pastor or Administrator]

